Siete Family Foods, 3571 Far West Blvd #200, Austin, TX 78731

sietefoods.com « @sietefoods » info@sietefoods.com

September 27, 2018
Re: Siete Family Foods Voluntary Market Withdrawal

Out of an abundance of caution, Siete Family Foods is conducting a voluntary market
withdrawal, effective immediately, of the following Siete Grain Free Tortilla Chips with
"Best By" dates from 11/24/18 to 12/13/18:

e Sea Salt (5 oz, Item UPC: 851769007003)

e Lime (5 oz, Item UPC: 851769007010)

e Nacho (5 oz, Item UPC: 851769007027)

e No Salt (5 oz, Item UPC: 851769007089)

e Ranch (4 oz, Item UPC: 851769007062)

e Nacho (4 oz, Item UPC: 851769007041)

o Fuego (4 oz, Item UPC: 851769007058)

e Sal Y Limon (4 oz, Item UPC: 851769007072)

Because of quality concerns involving product freshness, Siete requests that distributors
and retailers pull and dispose of all cases of the affected products within the "Best By"
date range specified above.

Siete has discovered accelerated degredation of the avocado oil in the chips made on
these production dates. The root cause of the issue was addressed and remedied at the
manfacturer level on the last of the affected dates. No other Siete products are involved
in this market withdrawal.

The Siete team and our manufacturing partner will work to expedite the replenishment of
distributor and store inventory of the affected products. We appreciate your patience and
support as we work to ensure that our consumers receive products that reflect Siete’s
uncompromising commitment to safety and quality.

Sincerely,

Ben Ponder, PhD

Chief Operating Officer
Siete Family Foods
ben@sietefoods.com



